
 

 

The consultative meeting was betweenProf. A. N Guantai, Dean School of Pharmacy and Dr. 

Collin Pillai from Norvatis Basel and Sarah fron Norvartis Kenya. The objective of the meeting 

was to discuss a collaborative venture between Norvartis and the School of Pharmacy and a 

possibility of launching short courses and regulatory sciences particularly targeting biological 

and biosimilars. It is hoped that this collaboration will lead to better understanding of 

management and regulation of biologicals not only in East African region but as Africa as a 

whole. the first short training is scheduled for mid 2015. Precise dates to be communicated soon. 

 


